From: Judith Ward 
Sent: 06 October 2014 13:05
To: Rebecca Horley
Subject: Land between Birmingham London Rail Line and Gavaray Drive, Bicester 14/00008/SCOP

Rebecca

I am looking at this for TIm because he's on leave for 2 weeks and a response is needed asap.

For the landscape and Visual Impact Assessment there should be either some photomontages or wirelines from key viewpoints to be agreed with CDC

Judith

Judith Ward

Landscape Planning Officer

Environmental Services

Cherwell District and South Northants Councils'

Direct dial 01295 221711 Extension 1711
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